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The Days of Elijah, Book One: Apocalypse Mark Goodwin 2016-09-16 After a
massive wave of disappearances, twenty-six-year-old CIA analyst, Everett
Carroll, finally believes what he’s been told about the biblical prophecy of
the rapture. But will he be able to survive the gauntlet of destruction known
as the Great Tribulation? Everett is surprised when he finds out that Elijah,
the Messianic Jewish hermit who lives on the mountain above their retreat, did
not disappear along with the rest of the Christians. When he tells Everett of a
special mission that God has given him, the old prophet gives Everett more
questions than answers.
Father Elijah Michael David O'Brien 1996 Father Elijah, a Holocaust survivor
and convert to Catholicism from Judaism, travels through Europe and the Middle
East on a papal mission to find a man who may be the Antichrist and induce him
to repent.
Christian Prophecy Niels Christian Hvidt 2007-04-19 Throughout the Hebrew
Bible, God guides and saves his people through the words of his prophets. When
the prophets are silenced, the people easily lose their way. What happened
after the incarnation, death and resurrection of Christ? Did God fall silent?
The dominant position in Christian theology is that prophecy did indeed cease
at some point in the past -if not with the Old Testament prophets, then with
John the Baptist, with Jesus, with the last apostle, or with the closure of the
canon of the New Testament. Nevertheless, throughout the history of
Christianity there have always been acclaimed saints and mystics -most of them
women-who displayed prophetic traits. In recent years, the charismatic revival
in both Protestant and Catholic circles has once again raised the question of
the place and function of prophecy in Christianity. Scholarly theological
attitudes toward Christian prophecy range from modest recognition to contempt.
Mainstream systematic theology, both Protestant and Catholic, has mostly
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marginalized or ignored the gift of prophecy. In this book, however, Niels
Christian Hvidt argues that prophecy has persisted in Christianity as an
inherent and continuous feature in the life of the church. Prophecy never died,
he argues, but rather proved its dynamism by mutating to meet new historical
conditions. He presents a comprehensive history of prophecy from ancient Israel
to the present and closely examines the development of the theological
discourse that surrounds it. Throughout, though, there is always an awareness
of the critical discernment required when evaluating the charism of prophecy.
The debate about prophecy, Hvidt shows, leads to some profound insights about
the very nature of Christianity and the church. For example, some have argued
that Christianity is a perfect state and that all that is required for
salvation is acceptance of its doctrines. Others have emphasized how God
continues to intervene and guide his people onto the right path as the full
implementation of God's salvation in Christ is still far away. This is the
position that Hvidt forcefully and persuasively defends and develops in this
ambitious and important work.
The Ezekiel Option Joel C. Rosenberg 2010-09-29 New York Times best-selling
author Joel Rosenberg brings readers this thrilling new novel. When Russia's
richest oil baron is killed, Moscow suddenly teeters on the verge of political
chaos. Tehran races to complete its nuclear arsenal. Washington finds herself
dangerously divided from her European allies. And in the dead of night, in the
hills overlooking Jerusalem, a senior White House advisor uncovers a chilling
ancient conspiracy as real as the morning's headlines. Woven through the
writings of the Hebrew prophet Ezekiel, more than 2,500 years old, are eerily
prescient descriptions of mode.
The Book of Jubilees Robert Henry Charles 1902
Who Rides the Beast? Paul B. Duff 2001-05-31 The Book of Revelation presents
the reader with a frightening narrative world in which the people of God are
tormented, threatened, and sometimes killed by various agents of Satan.
Scholars have traditionally thought that it was written in order to encourage
believers to stand fast in the face of the Roman persecution of the early
Church. More recently, however, it has been argued that no such crisis existed
at the time the book was written. Here Paul Duff offers a different viewpoint
on the origin of the Book of Revelation, resulting in a work which
substantially advances the implication of the current consensus and sheds new
light on this influential yet enigmatic text.
Terrible Revolution Christopher James Blythe 2020-06-17 The relationship
between early Mormons and the United States was marked by anxiety and
hostility, heightened over the course of the nineteenth century by the
assassination of Mormon leaders, the Saints' exile from Missouri and Illinois,
the military occupation of the Utah territory, and the national crusade against
those who practiced plural marriage. Nineteenth-century Latter-day Saints
looked forward to apocalyptic events that would unseat corrupt governments
across the globe, particularly the tyrannical government of the United States.
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The infamous "White Horse Prophecy" referred to this coming American apocalypse
as "a terrible revolutionEL in the land of America, such as has never been seen
before; for the land will be literally left without a supreme government."
Mormons envisioned divine deliverance by way of plagues, natural disasters,
foreign invasions, American Indian raids, slave uprisings, or civil war
unleashed on American cities and American people. For the Saints, these violent
images promised a national rebirth that would vouchsafe the protections of the
United States Constitution and end their oppression. In Terrible Revolution,
Christopher James Blythe examines apocalypticism across the history of the
Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints, particularly as it took shape in
the writings and visions of the laity. The responses of the church hierarchy to
apocalyptic lay prophecies promoted their own form of separatist nationalism
during the nineteenth century. Yet, after Utah obtained statehood, as the
church sought to assimilate to national religious norms, these same leaders
sought to lessen the tensions between themselves and American political and
cultural powers. As a result, visions of a violent end to the nation became a
liability to disavow and regulate. Ultimately, Blythe argues that the visionary
world of early Mormonism, with its apocalyptic emphases, continued in the
church's mainstream culture in modified forms but continued to maintain
separatist radical forms at the level of folk-belief.
Plague Journal Michael O'Brien 2003-04 Plague Journal is Michael O'Brien's
third novel in the Children of the Last Days series. The central character is
Nathaniel Delaney, the editor of a small-town newspaper, who is about to face
the greatest crisis of his life. As the novel begins, ominous events are taking
place throughout North America, but little of it surfaces before the public
eye. Set in the not-too-distant future, the story describes a nation that is
quietly shifting from a democratic form of government to a form of
totalitarianism. Delaney is one of the few voices left in the media who is
willing to speak the whole truth about what is happening, and as a result the
full force of the government is brought against him. Thus, seeking to protect
his children and to salvage what remains of his life, he makes a choice that
will alter the future of each member of his family and many other people. As
the story progresses he keeps a journal of observations, recording the day-byday escalation of events, and analyzing the motives of his political opponents
with sometimes scathing frankness. More importantly, he begins to keep a
"mental record" that develops into a painful process of self-examination. As
his world falls apart, he is compelled to see in greater depth the significance
of his own assumptions and compromises, his successes and failures. Plague
Journal chronicles the struggle of a thoroughly modern man put to the ultimate
spiritual and psychological test, a man who in losing himself finds himself.
Revelation Andrew Rihn 2020-01-15 Revelation: An Apocalypse in Fifty-Eight
Fights by Andrew Rihn uses 100-word prose poems to immerse us into the fiftyeight professional fights of Mike Tyson. The voice of an Old Testament prophet
shines through the fight commentary, and relates Tyson to a modern day Elijah-climbing the mountain to do battle, and climbing back down to a world of
depression, anxiety, and alienating silence. Rihn's poems are masterfully
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crafted, and his language is stunning in its elegance.
The Returning King Vern S. Poythress 2000 Noted New Testament scholar Poythress
provides an understandable and practical look into Revelation in this
insightful commentary. Poythress focuses on Revelation's core message and
ensures that its details do not cloud the big picture. He shows Revelation to
be a picture book, not a puzzle book, relevant and applicable to the daily
lives of Christians.
The Apocryphal New Testament J. K. Elliott 2005-10-27 The Apocryphal New
Testament includes new translations of the most significant and famous of the
non-canonical Christian works. These apocryphal texts reveal the popular
legends of Christians after the New Testament era, and throw light on the
origins of many later beliefs and practices.
Wormwood Mark Goodwin 2017-03-10 Everett and Courtney Carroll have survived the
Seven Seal Judgments which devastated the planet through a global earthquake
and a massive bombardment of meteors. The cities of the earth lie in ruin and
much of the globe's forests have been destroyed by widespread forest fires. But
have their efforts to stay alive been in vain? The next series of judgments to
fall upon the earth are known as the Seven Trumpets. Within this series of
cataclysms is the earth's collision with a giant asteroid, known as Wormwood.
The comet will poison much of the planet's fresh water supplies, making
survival near impossible. Undeterred by the global chaos, the supreme leader of
the Global Republic, Angelo Luz, pushes forward with his plans to eradicate his
empire of dissenters. In the midst of the mayhem, he sends forth his armies to
wipe out the remnant of true Christians as well as the growing number of
Messianic Jews. With each subsequent Trumpet Judgement and every passing day
their odds of living grow slimmer. If Everett and Courtney are to survive,
they'll need perseverance, faith, and a great outpouring of providence from The
Almighty.
As the Days of Noah Were Dante Fortson 2014-03-04 What does the Bible really
say about the last days on earth? Who were the sons of God? What is the truth
behind the birth of giants in the book of Genesis? Did God really hide
everything we need to know about the last days in the stories of Noah and Lot?
Who or what is really behind all of the UFO sightings and the abduction of
humans all over the world? These are just a few of the questions that this book
seeks to answer. During our journey we will explore stories from Babylon,
Greece, Ireland, Ethiopia, and various other cultures to fill in the missing
pieces to one of the biggest mysteries on our planet. This 2nd Edition takes
reading to an entirely new level with integrated video and audio interviews
that you can listen to and watch while you read. This book features 30+
additional hours of audio and video.
Elijah in Jerusalem Michael D. O'Brien 2015-10-05 Elijah in Jerusalem, the long
awaited sequel to the acclaimed best-selling novel, Father Elijah: An
Apocalypse , is the continuing story of the priest, Fr. Elijah. A convert from
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Judaism, and a survivor of the Holocaust, he has for decades been a Carmelite
monk on the mountain of the prophet Elijah. In the events of the preceding
novel, Father Elijah, the central character confronted the President of the
European Union, a man rising toward global control as President of the soon to
be realized World Government. The Pope recognized in the President certain
qualities that are anti-Christ, and asked Fr. Elijah to call the man to
repentance, though his attempts at this prove to be unsuccessful. In this
sequel, now-Bishop Elijah, accompanied by his fellow monk Brother Enoch, enter
Jerusalem just as the President arrives in the city to inaugurate a new stage
of his rise to power. They hope to unmask him as the Antichrist prophesied by
Scripture and to warn the world of the imminent spiritual danger to mankind. As
the story unfolds, people of many kinds meet the undercover priest, and in the
process their souls are revealed and tested, bringing about change for the good
or for evil. Elijah perseveres in his mission even when all seems lost. The
dramatic climax is surprising, yet it underlines that God works all things to
the good for those who love Him, testifying to the truth that in the end Wisdom
will be justified and Satan confounded.
The Temple Scroll Johann Maier 1987-03-01 The introduction, translation and
commentary on the Temple Scroll by Johann Maier has been thoroughly revised and
updated by the author for its English edition, taking account of improvements
in readings, and, among other recent secondary literature, the English
translation of Yadin's edition, to which cross-references are given. Students
of Second Temple Judaism, and the Dead Sea Scrolls in particular, will at last
have a convenient English edition of this most important document from Qumran.
The Dawn of Apocalyptic Paul D. Hanson 1979 In challenging both traditional and
contemporary notions of the nature and history of the Biblical apocalyptic
literature, Professor Hanson begins by saying that the origins of apocalyptic
cannot be explained by a method which juxtaposes seventh and second century
compositions and then proceeds to account for the features of the latter by
reference to its immediate environment. "The apocalyptic literature of the
second century and after is the result of a long development reaching back to
pre-exilic times and beyond, and not the new baby of second century foreign
parents. Not only the sources of origin, but the intrinsic nature of late
apocalyptic compositions can be understood only by tracing the centuries-long
development through which the apocalptic eschatology developed from prophetic
and other even more archaic native roots."In this ground breaking study,
Professor Hanson focuses on one strand which can be seen running through the
heart of many of the so-called apocalyptic works, the strand of apocalyptic
eschatology. He seeks to demonstrate that the rise of apocalyptic eschatology
is neither sudden nor anomalous, but follows the pattern of an unbroken
development from preexilic and exilic prophecy.
Old Testament Pseudepigrapha Richard Bauckham 2013-11-18 This collection
presents the sacred legends and spiritual reflections of numerous works that
were lost, neglected, or suppressed for many centuries.
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The Old Testament Pseudepigrapha James H. Charlesworth 1983 Gathers Jewish and
early Christian religious writings, including apocalyptic literature and
testaments of Biblical figures, and includes critical commentaries
Revelation 1999-01-01 The final book of the Bible, Revelation prophesies the
ultimate judgement of mankind in a series of allegorical visions, grisly images
and numerological predictions. According to these, empires will fall, the
"Beast" will be destroyed and Christ will rule a new Jerusalem. With an
introduction by Will Self.
Father Elijah Michael O'Brien 2016-09-13 Michael O'Brien presents a thrilling
apocalyptic novel about the condition of the Roman Catholic Church at the end
of time. It explores the state of the modern world, and the strengths and
weaknesses of the contemporary religious scene, by taking his central
character, Father Elijah Schäfer, a Carmelite priest, on a secret mission for
the Vatican which embroils him in a series of crises and subterfuges affecting
the ultimate destiny of the Church. Father Elijah is a convert from Judaism, a
survivor of the Holocaust, a man once powerful in Israel. For twenty years he
has been "buried in the dark night of Carmel" on the mountain of the prophet
Elijah. The Pope and the Cardinal Secretary of State call him out of obscurity
and give him a task of the highest sensitivity: to penetrate into the inner
circles of a man whom they believe may be the Antichrist. Their purpose: to
call the Man of Sin to repentance, and thus to postpone the great tribulation
long enough to preach the Gospel to the whole world. In this richly textured
tale, Father Elijah crosses Europe and the Middle East, moves through the
echelons of world power, meets saints and sinners, presidents, judges, mystics,
embattled Catholic journalists, faithful priests and a conspiracy of traitors
within the very House of God. This is an apocalypse in the old literary sense,
but one that was written in the light of Christian revelation.
Elijah in Upper Egypt David Frankfurter 1993 This significant contribution to
our knowledge of Egyptian Christianity in the late third century includes
discussion of-the Apocalypse of Elijah as religious literature;-the Egyptian
provenance of the document;-its social and historical context;-a complete
translation."Frankfurter's analysis of The Apocalypse of Elijah is a detailed
and creative piece of work. His mastery of literary theory and the socialscientific method is evident throughout, and the union of the two methods in
this work is impressive." -James E. Goehring, Mary Washington College"This book
is a remarkable piece of work. Frankfurter makes a convincing case for the use
of native Egyptian prophetic traditions in the Apocalypse of Elijah." -Birger
A. Pearson, University of California, Santa Barbara>
Galatians Phillip J. Long 2019-05-29 Galatians is one of the earliest of the
Pauline letters and is therefore among the first documents written by
Christians in the first century. Paul’s letter to the Galatians deals with the
first real controversy in the early church: the status of Jews and gentiles in
this present age and the application of the Law of Moses to gentiles. Paul
argues passionately that gentiles are not “converting” to Judaism and therefore
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should not be expected to keep the Law. Gentiles who accept Jesus as Savior are
“free in Christ,” not under the bondage of the Law. Galatians also deals with
an important pastoral issue in the early church as well. If gentiles are not
“under the Law,” are they free to behave any way they like? Does Paul’s gospel
mean that gentiles can continue to live like pagans and still be right with
God? For Paul, the believer’s status as an adopted child of God enables them to
serve God freely as dearly loved children. Galatians: Freedom through God's
Grace is commentary for laypeople, Bible teachers, and pastors who want to
grasp how the original readers of Galatians would have understood Paul’s letter
and how this important ancient letter speaks to Christians living in similar
situations in the twenty-first century.
Nicholas of Lyra's Apocalypse Commentary Philip D W Krey 1997-07-01 Surveys of
the history of biblical exegesis and, in particular, the history of Apocalypse
commentaries rarely fail to allude to Nicholas of Lyra O.F.M. (1270-1349) as
the greatest biblical exegete of the fourteenth century. Late medieval and
Reformation verses were written about him. Nicholas was born in the town of
Lyre, near Evreux in Normandy. Since Evreux was a center of Jewish studies, he
was able to cultivate his interest in Hebrew and to become thoroughly
acquainted with the Talmud, Midrash, and the works of Rashi (Solomon ben Issac,
1045-1105). Lyra's attraction to Rashi's literal method would have a profound
influence on his exegetical style.
Jesus the Bridegroom Phillip J. Long 2013-11-06 Did Jesus claim to be the
"bridegroom"? If so, what did he mean by this claim? When Jesus says that the
wedding guests should not fast "while the bridegroom is with them" (Mark 2:19),
he is claiming to be a bridegroom by intentionally alluding to a rich tradition
from the Hebrew Bible. By eating and drinking with "tax collectors and other
sinners," Jesus was inviting people to join him in celebrating the
eschatological banquet. While there is no single text in the Hebrew Bible or
the literature of the Second Temple Period which states the "messiah is like a
bridegroom," the elements for such a claim are present in several texts in
Isaiah, Jeremiah, and Hosea. By claiming that his ministry was an ongoing
wedding celebration he signaled the end of the Exile and the restoration of
Israel to her position as the Lord's beloved wife. This book argues that Jesus
combined the tradition of an eschatological banquet with a marriage metaphor in
order to describe the end of the Exile as a wedding banquet.
The Jewish Apocalyptic Tradition and the Shaping of New Testament Thought
Benjamin E. Reynolds 2017-04-01 The contemporary study of Jewish apocalypticism
today recognizes the wealth and diversity of ancient traditions concerned with
the “unveiling” of heavenly matters‒‒understood to involve revealed wisdom, the
revealed resolution of time, and revealed cosmology‒‒in marked contrast to an
earlier focus on eschatology as such. The shift in focus has had a more direct
impact on the study of ancient “pseudepigraphic” literature, however, than in
New Testament studies, where the narrower focus on eschatological expectation
remains dominant. In this Companion, an international team of scholars draws
out the implications of the newest scholarship for the variety of New Testament
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writings. Each entry presses the boundaries of current discussion regarding the
nature of apocalypticism in application to a particular New Testament author.
The cumulative effect is to reveal, as never before, early Christianity, its
Christology, cosmology, and eschatology, as expressions of tendencies in Second
Temple Judaism.
The Days of Noah Mark Goodwin 2014-11-04 Is there a secret cabal working to
collapse the international economy in order to usher in a global government and
one-world currency?Noah Parker, like many in the United States, has been asleep
at the wheel. During his complacency, the founding precepts of America have
been slowly, systematically destroyed by a conspiracy that dates back hundreds
of years. The signs can no longer be ignored and Noah is forced to prepare for
the cataclysmic period of financial and political upheaval ahead.Watch through
the eyes of Noah as the world descends into chaos, a global empire takes shape,
ancient writings are fulfilled and the last days fall upon the once great,
United States of America.The Days of Noah, Book One: Conspiracy, by Mark
Goodwin is a fast paced fiction thriller which looks at how modern conspiracies
can play into Biblical prophecy concerning the end times.
The Lost Apocrypha of the Old Testament Montague Rhodes James 1920
The Late Great Planet Earth Hal Lindsey 2016-10-11 The impact of The Late Great
Planet Earth cannot be overstated. The New York Times called it the "no. 1 nonfiction bestseller of the decade." For Christians and non-Christians of the
1970s, Hal Lindsey's blockbuster served as a wake-up call on events soon to
come and events already unfolding -- all leading up to the greatest event of
all: the return of Jesus Christ. The years since have confirmed Lindsey's
insights into what biblical prophecy says about the times we live in. Whether
you're a church-going believer or someone who wouldn't darken the door of a
Christian institution, the Bible has much to tell you about the imminent future
of this planet. In the midst of an out-of-control generation, it reveals a
grand design that's unfolding exactly according to plan. The rebirth of Israel.
The threat of war in the Middle East. An increase in natural catastrophes. The
revival of Satanism and witchcraft. These and other signs, foreseen by prophets
from Moses to Jesus, portend the coming of an antichrist . . . of a war which
will bring humanity to the brink of destruction . . . and of incredible
deliverance for a desperate, dying planet.
Lost Scriptures Bart D. Ehrman 2005-09-15 A companion volume to Lost
Christianities, this remarkable anthology of long-lost Christian writings that
were never included in the New Testaments includes fifteen additional gospels,
thirteen epistles, five non-canonical Acts of the Apostles, Apocalypes and
Secret Books, and brief introductions to each. History Dual Main. (Scripture)
Oxford Bibliographies Ilan Stavans "An emerging field of study that explores
the Hispanic minority in the United States, Latino Studies is enriched by an
interdisciplinary perspective. Historians, sociologists, anthropologists,
political scientists, demographers, linguists, as well as religion, ethnicity,
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and culture scholars, among others, bring a varied, multifaceted approach to
the understanding of a people whose roots are all over the Americas and whose
permanent home is north of the Rio Grande. Oxford Bibliographies in Latino
Studies offers an authoritative, trustworthy, and up-to-date intellectual map
to this ever-changing discipline."--Editorial page.
Eclipse of the Sun Michael D. O'Brien In this fast-paced, reflective novel,
(the second in a trilogy following Strangers and Sojourners) Michael O'Brien
presents the dramatic tale of a family that finds itself in the path of a
totalitarian government. Set in the near future, the story describes the rise
of a police state in North America in which every level of society is infected
with propaganda, confusion and disinformation. Few people are equipped to
recognize what is happening because the culture of the Western world has been
deformed by a widespread undermining of moral absolutes. Against this
background, the Delaney family of Swiftcreek, British Columbia, is struck a
severe blow when the father of the family, the editor of a small newspaper
which dares to speak the truth, is arrested by the dreaded Office of Internal
Security. His older children flee into the forest of the northern interior,
accompanied by their great-grandfather and an elderly priest, Father Andrei.
Their little brother Arrow also becomes a fugitive as the government seeks to
remove any witnesses, and eradicate all evidence of its ultimate goals. As
O'Brien draws together the several strands of the story into a frightening yet
moving climax, he explores the heart of growing darkness in North America,
examining events which have already occurred. The reader will take away from
this disturbing book a number of urgent questions: Are we living in the
decisive moment of history? How dire is our situation? Do we live in
pessimistic dread, or a Christian realism founded on hope? This is a tale about
the victory of the weak over the powerful, courage over terror, good over evil,
and, above all, the triumph of love.
The Visio Pauli and the Gnostic Apocalypse of Paul Jan N. Bremmer 2007 The
Visio Pauli and the Gnostic Apocalypse of Paul is the first modern collection
of studies on the most important aspects of the Visio Pauli, the most popular
early Christian apocalypse in the Middle Ages. The volume starts with a short
study of the textual traditions of the Visio Pauli, its Jewish and early
Christian traditions as well as its influence on later literature, such as
Dante. This is followed by studies of the Prologue, the four rivers of Eden,
the place of the Ocean, the relation between body and soul, the image of hell
and its punishments, and the connection with fantastic literature. Finally, a
codicological, comparative, and textual re-evaluation of the Coptic translation
attempts to correct earlier errors and to rehabilitate the value and interest
of this long neglected version of the Visio Pauli. The book is concluded with a
study of the earthly tribunal in the fourth heaven of the Gnostic Apocalypse of
Paul. As has become customary, the volume is rounded off by an extensive
bibliography of the Visio Pauli and the Gnostic Apocalypse of Paul and a
detailed index.
The Jewish Encyclopedia Isidore Singer 1916
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New Testament Apocrypha: Writings relating to the Apostles; Apocalypses and
related subjects Wilhelm Schneemelcher 2003-01-01 Translation of:
Neutestamentliche Apokryphen.
Tribulation Mark Goodwin 2020-11-09 And the kings of the earth, and the great
men, and the rich men, and the chief captains, and the mighty men, and every
bondman, and every free man, hid themselves in the dens and in the rocks of the
mountains; and said to the mountains and rocks, "Fall on us, and hide us from
the face of him that sitteth on the throne, and from the wrath of the Lamb: for
the great day of his wrath is come; and who shall be able to stand?" Revelation
6:15-17 Accused of domestic terrorism, Emilio Vega was on his way to a
Department of Global Security death camp when the mega-quake hit. The streets
beneath his transport vehicle buckled, tossing the van in the air like a toy.
He survived the crash, but the world is now in ruins. However, for a condemned
man, this disaster may be just the lucky break he needed. Emilio has been left
behind! Six detainees were in the van prior to the quake. However, only Emilio
and one other prisoner were still around when he regained consciousness. Emilio
searched the surrounding area, but to no avail. The missing prisoners believed
in an event called the rapture, when Jesus would collect His saints before
raining down unbearable wrath on the planet's remaining inhabitants. Can Emilio
and Mackenzie survive the gauntlet of destruction known as the Great
Tribulation? Mackenzie Thompson, the other prisoner still present, is convinced
that it was the rapture and that they've been left behind. She also believes a
time of unparalleled torment is about to be poured out upon the earth. Emilio
and Mackenzie have a place to go, but it is hundreds of miles away. The roads
are unusable, and the two of them are fugitives on the run. If this truly is
the Great Tribulation, it's off to a bad start. Don't miss this exciting new
end-times thriller. Get your copy of Tribulation today! As with all works by
Mark Goodwin, this book contains no profanity and no embarrassing sex scenes.
However, if you are offended by conservative principles and references to
Scripture, this book might not be for you.
Liberators Rawles 2015-10-13 "The latest survivalist thriller from the New York
Times bestselling author and founder of survivalblog.com gives readers an
unprecedented look into a post-apocalyptic world resulting from an all-too-real
disaster scenario. When looting and rioting overwhelm all the major US cities,
Afghanistan War vet Ray McGregor makes his way from Michigan's Upper Peninsula
to his parents' cattle ranch in Bella Coola, British Columbia, in remote
western Canada. Joining him is his old friend Phil Adams, a Defense
Intelligence Agency counterintelligence case officer based in Washington State.
Reckless banking practices, hyperinflation, and government negligence have led
to an unprecedented socioeconomic collapse in America that quickly spreads
throughout the world. Lightly populated Bella Coola is spared the worst of the
chaos, but when order is restored it comes in the form of a tyrannical army of
occupation. Ray and Phil soon become key players in the resistance movement,
fighting the occupiers in a war that will determine not only their own personal
survival, but also the future of North America. Liberators depicts a world that
is all too conceivable and terrifyingly familiar. Fastpaced and packed with
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authentic information on outdoor survival, self-sufficiency, and small-unit
tactics, James Wesley, Rawles's latest thriller will resonate with his
dedicated fanbase and encourage new readers to prepare for anything from lesser
disasters to the dreaded worst-case scenario"-Observations upon the prophecies of Daniel, and the apocalypse of St. John
Isaac Newton 1733
Trajectories in Near Eastern Apocalyptic John C. Reeves 2005
The Apocalypse of Abraham George Herbert Box 2017-06-15 Considered by many to
be 'the last important product of the Apocalyptic movement', The Apocalypse of
Abraham is an apocryphon, a work that belongs to a body of prophetic Abrahamic
literature flourishing about the time of Christ. The text details the
Destruction of the Temple and thus was written after 70 AD. It is considered
part of the Apocalyptic literature but not regarded as authoritative scripture.
The Book of Revelation Clarence Larkin 2007-12-01 The Reverend Clarence Larkin
was one of the most widely influential thinkers on end-times prophecies of the
early twentieth century, and his writings remain vital to appreciating the
apocalyptic Christian thought that today enjoys widespread popularity. This
1919 book serves as a study guide for the Book of Revelation, the Bible's
prophetic final chapter. Larkin explains the concepts of the Beast and the
False Prophet, the Seven Seals and the Seven Trumpets, and the importance of
the Book of Daniel in understanding the Rapture. Charts and illustrations
depict the "Pale Horse Rider," "Daniel's Four Wild Beasts," "Egyptian Plagues
Compared," and more. Also available from Cosimo Classics: Larkin's The Spirit
World, Rightly Dividing the Word, and The Second Coming of Christ. American
Baptist pastor and author CLARENCE LARKIN (1850-1924) was born in Pennsylvania,
and later set up his ministry there. He wrote extensively and popularly on a
wide range of Biblical and theological matters.
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